
Seventh Street Process Committee 
 
Minutes from Meeting on December 4, 2020 
 
Committee members present: Julie Boland, Linda Diane Feldt, Seth Peterson 
City staff present: Kayla Coleman 
 
The goals of the meeting were to discuss two documents: an updated version of the 
committee's recommendations, and a new document that focused on the process used for 
Seventh Street remediations.  
 
It was decided that rather than try to merge the two documents, both documents would be 
submitted as products of the report.  Both documents were expected to be completed after 
some final revisions, following the meeting. 


